
Emergency byelaw to protect Severn
salmon stocks extended

The Environment Agency is extending an emergency byelaw to protect salmon in
the River Severn and its estuary until 15 December.

http://www.government-world.com/emergency-byelaw-to-protect-severn-salmon-stocks-extended/
http://www.government-world.com/emergency-byelaw-to-protect-severn-salmon-stocks-extended/

